
Dear all: 
 
I would like to let you know that the keynote papers of Bologna Symposium will appear online 
first at the Journal of Transportation Infrastructure Geotechnology's website. At this time, you 
may see the papers by Dov Leshchinsky and Fumio Tatsuoka, together with several other 
submissions.  
http://www.springer.com/engineering/civil+engineering/journal/40515 

Meanwhile, we are processing rest of the keynote paper submissions and they will appear 
accordingly. 

You are also welcome to submit your contributions to the journal. For questions, please contact 
Dr. Jonathan Wu or I myself.  

Thank you 
Hoe I. Ling 


